
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
 Year 5 swimming— 

Fridays 

 ESOL classes—

Mondays  

 Year 4 recorder     

lessons—Tuesdays  

 Debating sessions 

with John Gilbert— 

Wednesdays  

 FOTSA Quiz Night—

Friday 26th January 

7.00 p.m.  

 Maths week—Week 

beginning 29th January 

 Admissions meetings 

for Year 3 September 

2018—Monday 5th Feb-

ruary 6.00 p.m. and 

Tuesday 6th February 

9.05 a.m.  

 Young voices at the 

O2—Tuesday 6th Feb. 

 Valentine Disco—

Friday 9th February  

 Half term—Monday 

12th February—Friday 

16th February. Children 

back to school Monday 

19th February  

 School reports go home 

for Year 3, 4 and 5—

Friday 9th March (Year 

6 reports go out in the 

summer term)  
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

4C won the punctuality trophy again as well as the winning the   

attendance trophy. Amazing!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  
TWITTER@smab_school 

 

NEW ENTRANCE TO GRENOBLE GARDENS 
Two groups of pupils have been     

visiting the site to check on the       

progress of the 

work. We are 

hoping after 

half term the 

new entrance 

will be ready. 

     I would like 

to thank all the parents/carers for their patience and                

co-operation during the last few months.  

 

 

                                          

       Almost THERE! 

REMINDER—      

PARENT  

QUESTIONNAIRE 

Please complete and  re-

turn  your questionnaire 

no later than  Friday 9th 

February. Your views 

are very            

important to 

us.  

FREE CYCLING SKILLS 

 
Cycle Enfield are once again offering 

FREE half term holiday cycle skills for 

various age groups Monday 

12th  February – Friday 16th Febru-

ary. These FREE sessions are happening 

in 3 locations across the borough. This is 

the only opportunity for younger children 

(age 4-9) to receive training of this kind. 

Training can be booked here: http://

www.cycleconfident.com/sponsors /

enfield/. 
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